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Comments Regarding the SwRCB Proposed Sjp revisions for November 12.2004 Scoping Meeting. i .Subject:

Dear Ms. McCann,

On behalf of the Western States Petroleum Association (WSP~) we are pleased to submit the

following comments regarding the State Water Resources Co~trol Board's ~osed SIP

revisions for the November 12, 2004 scoping meeting. wsp ~ represents the major oil and gas
companies that produce, transport, refine and market petrole and petroleum products in the

six western states. WSP A members own and operate many f ilities in California that are

directly impacted by the SIP and therefore have a direct inter st in the proposed revisions to the

SIP. i

As noted in the Public Hearing Notice, the SWRCB will hOl

, a. Scoping Meeting on November
12, 2004 to solicit public input on tWo major proposed revisi ns for the SIP, along with other

non-regulatory language cleanup.

WSP A is very supportive of the SWRCB proposal to make ttie following major substantiv~

revisions to the SIP: I

. To allow for water effects ratio (WER) to be ~ bliSh as part oftbe permit

process.
To eliminate reasonable potential trigger for tuations where ambient backgroundconcentrations are greater than criteria. .

1415 L Street, Suite 600, Sacramento, California 95814
(916) 444-9981 . Fax: (916) 444-5745 . WWW.wspa.org



These two proposals will provide the dischargers and the regionf boards added flexibility to
mak~ ~ppropriate permitting decisions that are directly related t the ambient condition of the

receIVIng water.

At this point we do not have any suggestions for the scope and r ntent of the information needed
for the FED. However, based on the comments received during the scoping meeting we may

provide additional comments in the future.

Thank you for .your efforts to make the Sn» a more flexible, li4g document for dischargers and

regional boards. I

Sincerely,

_::~::?t--"- )~k-,
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